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Mr. President,
My delegation extends a warm welcome to the delegation of the Democratic Republic of the Congo to this review. 
We commend genuine political will and efforts of the government of the Democratic Republic of the Congo in preparation of the national report in spite of important election time in the country.
The report reflects a number of tangible steps taken by the government particularly in the legal and institutional frameworks.
In the spirit of cooperation, Myanmar would like to recommend the following:-
· Continue implementation of National Strategic Development Plan to promote social and economic rights of the people
· Continue measures to promote gender equality and  women’s role in political and public life
[bookmark: _GoBack]We wish the delegation of the Republic of the Congo further success.
I thank you, Mr. President.


